
Northwest State Community College in Archbold, Ohio, was awarded a grant #
MI-35894-21-60-A-39, under the Strengthening Community Colleges Training Grants,
sponsored by the US DOL Employment and Training Administration. They are seeking a
Third-Party Evaluator as required by the grant, for the time period ending January 31, 2025. 

An electronic copy of the RFP can be obtained by contacting Ashlynn Cox, Grants Accountant at
acox@northweststate.edu or visit www.NorthwestState.edu .

Written proposals for providing services in this RFP are due by 5:00 PM on Monday, May 24,
2021.
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